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[External]

I’'m writing in regards to bill S.265. This bill is completely unnecessary as existing law works, and the bill is being misused
by Rep. Martin LaLonde as a vehicle for gun control campaign. Vermont does not have a gun problem.

Thank you

Andy Baringer

Sent from my iPhone

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or
responding to this email.



